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May 16, 2024 
 
 
Zak Wall 
Northwest Region Toxics Cleanup Program 
Washington State Department of Ecology 
PO Box 330316 
Shoreline, Washington 98133 
 
Via email: zak.wall@ecy.wa.gov 
 
Regarding: Change in SCIDpda Project Coordinator for PPCD No. 24-2-05868-1 
 Spic N Span Site 
 652 S Dearborn Street 
 Seattle, Washington 
  PBS Project 41593.006 
 
Dear Zak: 
 
As you know, James Welles recently left PBS and can no longer serve as the project coordinator for the 
Prospective Purchaser Consent Decree on behalf of Seattle Chinatown International District Preservation and 
Development Authority (SCIDpda) for the Spic N Span cleanup site. Please change the project coordinator to me 
for this project, as I will be managing this SCIDpda project.   
 
My contact information is as follows:    
 
Melanie Young, PE 
PBS Engineering and Environmental 
214 Galer Street, Suite 300 
Seattle, WA 98102 
206-766-7640 
melanie.young@pbsusa.com 
 
Please feel free to contact me at 206.766.7640 or melanie.young@pbsusa.com with any questions or comments.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Melanie Young, PE 
Senior Environmental Engineer 
 
cc: Josh Sellers Park, SCIDpda 
 Chris Govella, SCIDpda 
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